
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WEST BENGAL 
161-A, S. P. Mukherjee Road, Kolkata-700026 

 

Important Announcement 

 

 The interview for recruitment to the posts of Lecturer in Humanities 

[Advt. No. 24(xii)/2018] on 08.12.2020 as was scheduled earlier has been 

rescheduled on 11.12.2020 due to some unavoidable reasons. Candidates are 

requested to appear at the interview on 11.12.2020 instead of 08.12.2020. 

 

By order of the Commission 


